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Congratulations to our 5th Graders 

Ciya Aaljo Cassidy Haag Daxton Powell 

Van Adams Link Hanson Parker Riewerts 

Davin Anderson Anaya Harmon Kate Riggs 

Wesley Anderson Wesley Holmes Mason Riley-Moya 

Gladys Apawu Landry Horn Justen Roes 

Harlow Atkins Zachary Justice Camden Rossi 

Kayori Austin Sullivan Kane Advik Sanghi 

Mariana Batan Emmaline Kelsch Ava Savoy 

Levi Beck Chaehee Kim Elliott Schneider 

Samantha Brown Addelyn Klausner Ashley Schulz 

Preston Cann Kenneth Kuhn William Schuster 

Dylan Casey Blake Lafflam Monika Shankar 

Vanya Chhetri Anniston Lee Erin Siedlecki 

Dana Clark Taylor Leech Sofia Skiba 

Peter Clayton Michael Liprandi Aubrey Slater 

Dimitri Colino Jacob Mallette Steven Smikahl 

Kylie Couture Luana Mattoch Autumn Stefaniw 

Michaela Curry Sabina Mattoch Grace Strzepek 

Jacob Dauenhauer Jaxee McBride Mae Strzepek 

Benjamin Davis Jacqueline McMahon Sawyer Suchy 

Robert Ferguson Chase Mierzwa Ashley Tadros 

Brynlee Fife Cooper Mierzwa Madeline Tilley 

Jackson Flemming Horia Nedelcu Lucas Tishkowski 

Mia Gagne Evan Nelms Lucia Tompkins 

Ellie Gagnon Christian Nichols Olivia Tompkins 

Jace Garcia Benjamin Nogueira Riley Wang 

Tori Gilger Sawyer O'Brien Victoria Wanner 

Mark Gregg Evelyn Parker Preston Waters 

Gia Grothman Jacob Pease Findlay West 

Daniel Grove Henry Peterson Toby Williams 

Lucia Gutierrez Ortegon Brady Phillips Vitor Zuffo 

https://www.facebook.com/ZachElementarySchool
https://twitter.com/PoudreSchools
zac.psdschools.org
http://www.youthclinic.com/
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5th Grade Graduation 

The 5th grade graduation will be on  

May 26th at 9:30am.  

It will be live streamed this year.   

Invites will be sent out soon. 

Staff Appreciation Week 

During May3­­
rd-7th Staff Appreciation Week will take place. Please feel free to show your appreciation to our Zach teachers 

and staff by participating in any or all of the exciting events planned for the following days: 
 

Monday, May 3rd: Heartfelt thanks: Please help us welcome our wonderful teachers with messages from their students. On 

Sunday May 2nd, please bring sidewalk chalk up to Zach and write messages or draw pictures. 
 

Tuesday, May 4th: “May the 4th be with you”: Feel free to wear your favorite Star Wars shirt/costume. (No toy weapons.) 
 

Wednesday May 5th: Cinco de Mayo Staff Luncheon: PTO will be providing lunch 

from Fuzzy’s on behalf of our Zach Families for our wonderful teachers and staff. 
 

Thursday May 6th: Thank you for helping me grow: Bring a flower/plant to your 

teachers, paras, specials teachers and/or staff. The flowers can be real, silk, paper, or 

anything you can think of. 
 

Friday May 7th: Fan mail: Take this opportunity to bring a handmade card, a picture 

you drew or a written word of thanks telling your homeroom teacher, para, specials 

teacher and/or staff how much you appreciate everything they do.  
 

Zach PTO would like to thank you and your families for participating in these 

events while showing your appreciation to our Zach Teachers and Staff. 

http://www.poudrelibraries.org/src
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Kindergarten 2021-2022 Registration 

 

If you have not registered your child for Kindergarten, please visit the 

Kindergarten page on the Zach website for information and registration link.   

https://zac.psdschools.org/kindergarten-2021-2022 

https://www.healthdistrict.org/cayac
http://www.saludclinic.org/
https://zac.psdschools.org/kindergarten-2021-2022
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Last Day of School 

The last day of school is May 26th.  It is a 1/2 day for all 

Zach students.  Students will be dismissed between  

11:10-11:20am.  No lunch will be served on that day.  

Breakfast will be available in the morning.   

 

Kona Ice  

Celebrate May with a tasty icy treat 

from Kona Ice! The Kona Ice Truck will 

be parked on Muskrat Creek Drive for 

families to purchase a treat. 

 

May 5th 2:30-4:00pm 

May 26th 11:30am-12:30pm 

http://www.fcconnexion.com/
http://www.womensclinicnoco.com/
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Lost and Found 

Please be sure to stop by and check our lost and found for items 

your child may have lost at school.  The lost and found will be 

outside the Zach front office on the sidewalk on the following 

dates: 

 

May 5th 2:30-3:30pm 

May 26th 11:00am-Noon 

 

*After May 26th, any items left will be donated.  

2021-2022 School Year 

Is your family moving over the summer and your child(ren) not returning to Zach in 

the fall?  Please notify the Zach Office at stowne@psdschools.org  This will help 

us in planning for the next school year.  We will also be able to expedite the process 

of sending your student’s records to their new school. 

Pet Policy 

As the weather gets warmer, many families 

are walking to pick up their children after 

school with their dog. Dogs are not allowed 

on Zach campus during school hours 7:45am

-3:15pm. If you want to walk over with your 

dog, please meet your child at the rock by Kechter Road or the bridge 

near Muskrat Creek. Please do not bring your dog near the front of 

the school, campus sidewalks, or kiss-n-go areas. Thank you! 

PTO 

Zach PTO is proud to announce that 

DC Oakes Restaurant generous 

donated $338.11 to the school’s 

budget as a result of our April Affinity 

Night, on April 19th.  Thanks to all of 

the dining patrons who participated in 

this event, and a huge thank you to DC Oakes for supporting our 

school!  May’s Affinity Night to be announced soon.  

Goodbye and Welcome 

Goodbye:  

Mrs. Brazelton & Ms. 

Camping.  Good luck 

with your new journey! 

 

Welcome Back:  

Mrs. Nimlo to 4th grade 

and Mrs. Grell to 2nd 

grade! 

 

Welcome: 

Miss Megan Oster to 

5th as Mrs. Schilling 

moves to the Library/

Media Center. 

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com/
mailto:stowne@psdschools.org


P A G E  6 

Zach Elementary School  ~  Together  We Inspire !  

Health Office News 

Nonmedical Exemption 

For the 2021-2022 school year: 

Beginning in the 2021-2022 school year (7/1/2021), the process of submitting a nonmedical 

exemption will change. There will be two ways to submit a nonmedical exemption.  
 

Be sure to check with your student’s school, childcare, or college/university to find out if 

they need a printed copy of the Certificate of nonmedical exemption or if you submit to 

CIIS, the school is able to access the Certificate of nonmedical exemption from CIIS. 
 

 Submit the Certificate of nonmedical exemption WITH a signature from an 

immunizing provider who is a medical doctor, Doctor of Osteopathic Medicine, 

advanced practice nurse or delegated physician’s assistant OR 

 Submit the Certificate of nonmedical exemption received upon the completion of 

CDPHE’s Online Immunization Education Module. 

• Parents of students in preschool or childcare must submit nonmedical exemptions 

at 2, 4, 6, 12 and 18 months of age. These exemptions expire when the next 

vaccines are due or when the child enrolls in kindergarten. 

• Parents of students in grades K-12 claiming a nonmedical exemption must submit 

one annually. Nonmedical exemptions expire June 30th each year. If you 

submit a Certificate of nonmedical exemption on or before June 30th, it will not 

be valid for the upcoming school year unless you submit the exemption during 

early registration. 

https://cdphe.colorado.gov/vaccine-exemptions 
 

Medication pickup 

All medication must be picked up by 11:30 am on Wednesday May 28th, 2021. This is the last day of school and it is a half day 

for students. You can pick up medications anytime at your convenience before the last day. If your student needs daily 

medications and you would like to pick up before the last day of school, the needed number of pills can be counted out and kept 

in the original RX container here at school. 
 

Medication Disposal  

Our school nurse will follow state guidelines and dispose of all medications not picked up by 11:30 am on the last day of school. 

Medications cannot be kept in the health office over the summer. Thank you for your understanding.  
 

Medication for 2021- 2022  

If medications are needed for 2021-2022 school year, you may obtain new forms from the PSD website. You can click here: 

Authorization and Release For Administering Medicine to Student at School or School- Sponsored Activity You may also 

visit PSD visit www.psdschools.org, click on Parents, click on Student Health (scroll down on right side). Scroll down to #6 of 

the Health Services/Guidelines. You can find forms for the following: 

• Health Care Action Plan- Basic- (Spanish version- Health Care Action Plan Basic) 

• Health Care Action Plan- Allergies 

• Health Care Action Plan- Asthma 

• Health Care Action Plan- Migraines- (Spanish version- Health Care Action Plan Migraines) 

• Health Care Action Plan- Seizure Disorder- (Spanish version- Health Care Action Plan Seizure Disorder) 
 

Please fill out the appropriate Health Care Action Plan form along with the Authorization to Administer Medication Form. All 

forms must be signed by the student’s health care provider, legal guardian, and contain clear dosage and administration 

instructions. 

https://cdphe.colorado.gov/vaccine-exemptions
https://cdphe.colorado.gov/vaccine-exemptions
https://www.psdschools.org/sites/default/files/PSD/student_services/health/Authorization_Release_to_Administer_Medicine.pdf
http://www.psdschools.org
https://www.psdschools.org/sites/default/files/PSD/student_services/health/Health_Care_Action_Plan_Basic_es.pdf
https://www.psdschools.org/sites/default/files/PSD/student_services/health/Health_Care_Action_Plan_Migraines_es.pdf
https://www.psdschools.org/sites/default/files/PSD/student_services/health/Health_Care_Action_Plan_Seizure%20Disorder_Spanish.pdf
mailto:joe.mivshek@km.com
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Tdap Vaccine Requirement 

https://www.psdschools.org/psd2020-21/healthsafety
https://www.sos.state.co.us/CCR/6 CCR 1009-2.pdf?ruleVersionId=7223&amp;fileName=6
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UdHc39zCBmuyeBBjxShHa15mG-Ea9yFG/view
https://cdphe.colorado.gov/colorado-immunization-information-system-ciis
https://cdphe.colorado.gov/prevention-and-wellness/disease-and-injury-prevention/immunization/immunization-contacts
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http://www.walkbiketoschool.org/
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http://www.art.colostate.edu/designs-images-2021
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Sponsorship space in this newsletter is 

extremely affordable! 

 

 Reach parents in your local community 

and a significant portion of your 

investment goes back to the school!  

 

Want to sponsor this school? 

 

Please contact Joe Mivshek at 

SchoolNewsletterCompany@gmail.com 

or  

(970) 420-7163. 

Click this link to order https://1stday.sale/19895 

mailto:SchoolNewsletterCompany@gmail.com
mailto:SchoolNewsletterCompany@gmail.com
https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?sid=19895?utm_source=19895&utm_medium=affiliate&utm_campaign=school-direct
https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?sid=19895?utm_source=19895&utm_medium=affiliate&utm_campaign=school-direct
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PSD Summer Music Program 

The Poudre School District is proud to offer an 

intensive summer music program for the band and 

orchestra students in PSD.  For students just starting 

their experience, this program is the first step to 

success – with guidance on everything from opening 

the case and assembling the instrument to their first 

performance.  For students who already play a band or 

orchestra instrument, the summer session allows 

students to continue to refine their technique and 

continue to bond with their friends and teachers over 

the summer. 
 

It is our sincere hope that we will be able to offer 

summer music classes during the summer of 

2021.  Our first priority will be to the safety of the 

students and staff, so we are asking people to save 

these dates with the understanding that if Poudre 

School District or the Larimer Health Department 

determine it in the students’ best interest to delay or 

cancel the program. We will make the adjustments and 

inform parents and students as quickly as we can.  As 

regulations shift, please know, that all requirements 

regarding numbers of students, distancing and masks 

will be followed. 
 

Summer Beginning Music (for any band or orchestra 

student who will be starting an instrument in  

2021-2022); Monday-Friday, July 19-August 6 
 

Classes are offered in the mornings (beginning classes 

are 50 minutes; intermediate and advanced classes are 

80 minutes) at numerous sites around Fort Collins and 

Wellington.  We anticipate schedules and early 

registration for summer classes will begin after spring 

break.  Registration information will be distributed by 

our current music teachers, or 5th grade classroom 

teachers, and our summer music web-site will go live 

at that time (https://sites.google.com/a/

psdschools.org/psd-summer-music/). 
 

Questions about the summer music program should be 

directed to the music teacher at the school your child 

will attend in the fall, or to Scott Schlup 

(sschlup@psdschools), summer music coordinator. 

https://sites.google.com/a/psdschools.org/psd-summer-music/
https://sites.google.com/a/psdschools.org/psd-summer-music/
mailto:sschlup@psdschools
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http://www.stem-x.org/
http://www.stem-x.org/
http://www.stem-x.org/
http://www.stem-x.org/
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Zach Breakfast Menu 
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Zach Lunch Menu 
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Monday, May 3 
 Phase 4- All Students in Person Learning 
  

 Staff Appreciation Week 
 
Tuesday, May 4 
  May the Fourth Be With You Day! 
  

 Phase 4- All Students in Person Learning 
 

 Staff Appreciation Week 
 
Wednesday, May 5 
 Bike to School Day! 
  

 Phase 4- All Students in Person Learning 
  

 Staff Appreciation Week 
 

 2:30pm Kona Ice 
 
Thursday, May 6 
 Phase 4- All Students in Person Learning 
  

 Staff Appreciation Week 
 
Friday, May 7 
  Phase 4- All Students in Person Learning 
  

 Staff Appreciation Week 
 
Saturday, May 8 
  Elementary Track Meet 
 
Monday, May 10 
 Phase 4- All Students in Person Learning 
 
Tuesday, May 11 
  Phase 4- All Students in Person Learning 
 
Wednesday, May 12 
  Last Day to Return Library Books to  
 Media Center 
  

 Phase 4- All Students in Person Learning 
 

 5:00pm PTO Meeting 
 
Thursday, May 13 
 Phase 4- All Students in Person Learning 
 
Friday, May 14 
 Phase 4- All Students in Person Learning 
 
Saturday, May 15 
 Elementary Track Meet (Rain Date) 
 
 

Monday, May 17 
 No School 
 

 4:30pm Incoming Kinder Transition Boys 
  

 5:00pm Incoming Kinder Transition Girls 
 
Tuesday, May 18 
 Phase 4- All Students in Person Learning 
 
Wednesday, May 19 
 Phase 4- All Students in Person Learning 
 
Thursday, May 20 
 FRHS Grad Car Parade 
 

 Phase 4- All Students in Person Learning 
 
Friday, May 21 
 Phase 4- All Students in Person Learning 
 
Monday, May 24 
  Phase 4- All Students in Person Learning 
 
Tuesday, May 25 
 Field Day 
 

  Phase 4- All Students in Person Learning 
 
Wednesday, May 26 
 8:15am Last Day of School- Half Day 
  

 9:30am 5th Grade Graduation 
  

 11:00am Medication Pickup 
  

 11:20am Kona Ice 

Calendar of Events 


